
Sometimes parents/carers struggle to know whether its
week A or B.

New banner added to website - 26/11/2024.

Late meeting communication and lack of parent
feedback on what the FEWS do in these meetings.

We have sent ParentMail setting out all dates for
meetings in the academic year. We have started a new
FEWS update poster.

Computer System induction for new Y7 parents. Could
take place on evening of transition day.

Maybe there could be a increase in school trip like
theatre visits. We hope the school could do more trips.

This has been discussed in with SLT and a plan to
introduce some training will be looked at and shared
closer to the time.

We have passed the trip feedback onto teachers and we
have an exciting MK Theatre trip coming up in January
for Y11. We will communicate with parents more when
these trips are taking place.

10th December 2024 - 5pm - 6pm
4th February 2025 - 5pm - 6pm
1st April 2025 - 5pm - 6pm
20th May 2025 - 5pm - 6pm
8th July 2025 - 5pm - 6pm

All links will be shared a week before the meetings via
ParentMail and Social Media

Prospective and current Parent/Carers were impressed with
our open evening. It was well organised and showed the
school in a fantastic light. 

Careers & Pathways communication has improved over
the past 6 months. 

FRIENDS OF EWS
MEETING DATE -  6TH NOVEMBER 2024

Communicating to make positive change!

www.ewsacademy.org.uk

At our FEWS meeting you have a chance as parents/carers to hear about the school development,
the progress we are making in different aspects of school life and the decisions behind policies
and procedures. The meetings give parents and carers a chance to ask school leaders questions,
engage in consultation and give feedback.

The presentation of the school is so much better. Signs
and new doors are a welcome upgrade.


